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March 1, 2012

Acquisition and Management Branch

SUBJECT: Englebright, California; Retraction of Easements

Mr. Curt Aikens

General Manager

Yuba County Water Agency
1220 F Street

Marysville, CA 95901-4740

Dear Mr. Aikens:

Department of the Army Easement Numbers DACW05-2-11-566, DACW05-9-95-604
and DACW05-2-75-715 for the power plant structures at the Englebright Lake Project are not
valid, and because of this we are retracting these agreements. Permission to use the land under
Army control was ordered under Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) Project
Numbers 2246 and 2246-047.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms. Elizabeth Youn
of my staff by email at glizabeth.a.youn@usace.army.mil or by telephone at (916) 557-7013,

Sincerely,

Ve

Paul V. Zianno, P.G.
Chief, Civil Works Section
Real Estate Acquisition and Management Branch



